
Things are constantly moving in the Library.  Check out the new book drop 
(purchased by the LFN) on the second floor and the new location for the 
charging station by the Art Gallery. We also have new newspaper stands (also 
purchased by the LFN) that will be more handicap accessible. You can click 
on any image to be sent to our Event Calendar to register for the events
isted. Not everything will be listed in the newsletter, so check out
https://needhamlibrary.org/ for more information about upcoming services.

Library Notes -  February 2023







The Library is currently offering four Book Clubs - some live and some virtual or hy-
brid.  Click on any image below to find out how to register to attend.  And for further 
information, check out our Book Clubs page at https://needhamlibrary.org/services/
reading/book-clubs/ .





The Library will be closed Monday, February 20, 2023





Children’s Events for the month of February 
can be found here.
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